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Dear Friends and Supporters,  

 

God has been very good to us these last two months. He is working and 

moving through us as a family and in our ministry.  

On May 3 we moved into our new home in the Riverside area. As the 

saying goes, “many hands make light work.” We had many hands to help us get our stuff out of storage and 

into our new home. It was such a blessing to have so many willing to help us with the move. Things went very 

smoothly and more quickly than we could have imagined.   

Over the Memorial Day weekend, we had the honor of placing flags at the grave of every veteran at 

Riverside National Cemetery. There were several area churches participating, along with thousands of other 

people from many different organizations. It was a joy to watch our children enthusiastically place the flags at 

each grave, and to teach them about the importance of the day.    

As we are getting settled in to our new home in Riverside, we’ve begun to evangelize the community 

God has placed us in. As we knock on doors in our neighborhood, we receive a variety of responses to our 

presence. Many of our neighbors have been friendly, but as is always the case, some are not so friendly. One of 

our neighbors, Bill, says he is a Catholic and believes he needs to work for his salvation. I showed him that the 

Bible teaches we cannot work for our salvation, and that it is a free gift of God. He was very friendly to us and 

said if we ever needed anything to let him know.  

During breaks in our deputation schedule, we have been privileged to visit many area churches and 

meet many of the area pastors. They are very encouraged by what God has called us to do in Riverside and 

have offered their help and support in seeing the church planted.    

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS:  

• Boldness as we began to evangelize our community 

• Continued safety as we travel on deputation 

• To quickly raise the remainder of our support 

• Settling in to our new home and neighborhood 

• Our current support level is 66% 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Daniel Ward            Sending Church:                  Support Address: 

(760) 846-5927           Fundamental Baptist Church         Macedonia World Baptist Missions 

danielward@mwbm.org          1111 North Ash Street          P.O. Box 519 

www.revivalbaptist.org          Escondido, CA 92027          Braselton, GA 30517 


